
24 November 2020 

Recycling Collection 

 

15 December 2020 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3pm in Council Chambers 
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16 November 2020 

 

OFFICE CLOSURE 

The Shire office will be closed between 

12:00pm and 4:00pm on Friday 20 

November  due to staff attending a 

funeral. We apologise for the 

inconvenience and appreciate your 

understanding.  

 

 

 

 

AGED PERSONS UNIT NOW AVAILABLE IN BENCUBBIN 

Available now to rent is Unit 3/39 Brown St, Bencubbin.  The unit has 

recently undergone some minor refurbishment, has 2 bedrooms and the 

majority of the gardens are maintained by Shire staff. 

 

Rental applications are open to everyone however priority is given to 

those best meeting the following criteria: 

• 65 years of age or over 

• Person with a disability 

• Long term residency within the Shire of Mt Marshall 

• Pensioner 

 

To lodge a rental application please call Lucia at the Shire on 9685 

1202. 


